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Important Messages 

The Privacy Notice has been updated on the booking system. 
Please take a moment to review it when you next log in before 
booking on a course.  

         

New dates for 2024 

Additional training dates up to the end of July 2024 have been 
added. Please visit our booking system to book on a course. 

 

New E-Learning Courses coming soon 

There will be some new e-learning courses launching soon. 
Please visit the e-learning tab on the booking system to view 
available courses.  

 

 

Evaluations 

Please complete all evaluations. The Stage 2 Post Evaluation 
provides evidence to measure the impact of your training on 
outcomes for children and young people. 

 

Update your profile 

It is your responsibility to keep your details up to date. An 
email will be sent to your line manager to confirm your book-
ing, cancellation or non-attendance. Statutory Partners will be 
informed if staff do not attend training. 

Supervision 

Remember to discuss your training with your manager to re-
flect on how you will embed the training into your practice to 
support better outcomes for children and young people.  

 

Do you enjoy delivering training? 

The DDSCP needs the support of experienced practitioners to 
deliver high quality training courses across the Partnership.  

Please contact Sarah O’Brien if you are interested in joining 
our Training Pool and to find out more about how you can 
support multi-agency training. 

 
Register on our Learning Management System for training https://ddscp.event-booking.org.uk/ 

Contact us at DDSCPTraining@derby.gov.uk 
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